
Math Mania Event Procedures 

February 29, 2020 
 

 
 

Competition Location: 
Mt. Vernon Exploratory School  
 
Competition Schedule: 
8:30 registration for 1st-2nd grades 
9:00 – 10:15 1st-2nd competition (awards will follow the competition in the gym) 
10:00 registration for 3rd-4th grades 
10:30 – 11:45 3rd-4th competition (awards will follow the competition in the gym) 
11:30 registration for 5th grade 
12:00 – 1:15 5th competition (awards will follow the competition in the gym) 
 

Participants must be registered and in place before the session begins.  No late entrances will be 
allowed in the competition area.   
 
Registration: 
Please enter Mt. Vernon through the main entrance and go to the right.  The sign in tables will be 
located down the hallway.  Please arrive 30 minutes prior to your scheduled competition time.  
Each school will have a designated gathering area in the gym. 
 
Math Mania Game Area: 
Students waiting for their scheduled competition time are invited to wait in the Math Mania Game 
Area located in the gym.  Younger siblings are welcome in this area but must be supervised by a 
parent. Participants may bring snacks to enjoy in the Game Area only.  Snacks, coffee and bottled 
water will be sold by the MVES PTO during morning sessions.  It is advised that students eat before 
or after their scheduled competition time. Competition groups will be called for a group photo just 
prior to their competition time.  Please do not enter the photography area.  Group photos will be 
available on the Mount Vernon website following the competition. 
 
Competition Area: 
The Competition Area this year will once again be in the school cafeteria.  Only competitors, 
administrators, and 1-2 staff members per school are allowed in the competition area. Parents and 
visitors should wait for competitors in the gym. 
 
Students will be given problems to solve with a one minute time limit (all grade levels). Students will 
be given 5 tickets. They will forfeit 1 ticket for each incorrect or incomplete answer.  When all their 
tickets are forfeited, they will remain in the competition area until all participants are directed to 
take a stretch break.  During these breaks, competitors may exit the competition area to play in the 
Math Game Area, meet with parents, or leave if they are not staying for the awards ceremony 
following the competition.   
 
Parking: 
Parking is available at North Hall Middle School – a shuttle will be provided for everyone.  A map of 
the school parking lot is attached. 
 

We look forward to seeing you on February 29! 
 

Math Rocks! 


